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Gomplex Security Pty Ltd
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Dear Mark,

Congratulations!

I am pleased to advise that Gomplex Security Pty Ltd has achieved statutory
compliance with Australian Security lndustry Association Limited (ASIAL) Code of
Professional Conduct as a Security Firm Licence holder under the Office of Fair
Trading requirement.

With this letter ASIAL is delighted to enclose your Certificate of Compliance. We
encourage you to display this certificate with pride.

We are confident that this proof of compliance will be of substantial commercial
advantage to you, by demonstrating to your customers that they are dealing with a
security business that is committed to complying with the legislation and regulations
that govern the private security industry.

Thank you for your cooperation with the Audit process and we look forward to
supporting and assisting you in the future.

Yours sincerely

;tuf
Sylva Pechackova
Membership Manager
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